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‘I have come that you may have life, and have it to the full.’  
(John 10:10) 

 

Hornby St Margaret’s C E Primary School 

                                                         Newsletter 
18th October 2024 
 

Parents Evening 
Our first parent evening of the year will take place on Tuesday 22nd October. Please make sure you have signed up 
for your 10-minute slot. Sign-up sheets are available in the porch. If you are unable to get into school, please phone 
the office to arrange your appointment. 
 
Bacon or Egg Butty Morning - Thursday 
On Thursday 24th October, Danielle in the kitchen will be offering either a bacon or egg butty. The cost of these will 
be £1.50 each. If your child would like a breaktime butty, please order on Schoolmoney by Tuesday 22nd October. 
 
Healthy lunch boxes 
Please can we ask that lunch boxes are of a similar healthy standard to school meals, we recognise that it can be 
difficult to navigate the array of different types of foods and to ensure variety in packed lunches. 
 

Therefore, to clarify our rules for packed lunches, they can include anything so 
long as there is no: 
– Sesame Seeds (to safeguard those with allergies) 
– Fizzy drinks 
– Sweets and chocolate bars 
 
Please note that: 
– Cakes and biscuits are allowed – but only 1 of these per day 

 
Please see the link for some healthy lunch box ideas https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-
lunchboxes/ 
 
Contact details 
Please can we remind parents if you are leaving your child with a family friend or relative, please provide school with 
an address and contact number for who your child is staying with. 
 
SchoolMoney 
We still have some payments outstanding from last academic year, please can these be cleared so all balances are 
kept to a minimum.   
 
Year 5 and 6 Residential trip 
For this years’ residential we have booked Brathay at Ambleside for lots of outdoor adventures. We will be going on 
Monday 9th June and returning on Wednesday 11th June. More details will follow. 
 
Secondary School Admissions September 2025 
The closing date for applications is 31st October 2024. Please see link for more information re applying for 
your child’s Secondary school place. https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/ 
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Reception & KS1 KS2 Lunchtime Award 
Daniel  

For working hard 
and improving his 
writing skills, he is 
now using a pencil 

grip. 
 

Joey 
For going above and 
beyond in his history 

WWII work by 
completing more 

research than 
anyone else 

Ruby 
For helping the 

younger children 
at lunchtime. 

 

 

 
 

Our value this term is Faithfulness 

Peter – For being a very supportive friend to 
the younger children, especially with our 
English drama work 

Whats on this week…  
Monday 21st October Choir Club 12.30pm 

PTA – AGM 8pm on Teams 
KS2 Parents evening 

Tuesday 22nd October Juniors wear PE kit 
Fire and Road safety talk – Year 2 & 6 
KS1+KS2 Parents evening 

Wednesday 23rd October Infants wear PE kit 

Thursday 24th October Juniors wear PE kit,  
Breaktime Buttys 
Swimming for Years 3,4 &5 
School Closes for half term at 3.30pm 

Friday 25th October Inset Day 
Advance warning…  
28th Oct – 1st November Half Term 
31st October Closing date for secondary school applications 
Monday 4th November School reopens 
Thursday 7th November Individual photos 
Monday 11th November Bikeability – Year 5+6 
Monday 25th November Advent experience at Leck Church – whole school 
Tuesday 10th December Nativity 
Wednesday 11th December Whole school trip - Mother Goose Pantomine at The Grand, Lancaster 
Friday 20th December End of term – school closes at 3.30pm 
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/go-velo-holiday-
sessions-lancaster-44019654613  
     
We are finding that many children are unable to 
cycle, or are not reaching a satifactory standard to 
go on the road. As such we have put on some FREE 
sessions over half term as intervention to ensure all 
children can be included.  
   
We hope this will enable children to have another go 
if they have not completed Level 1/2 while we were 
in your school OR   
they can get prepared in advance of the course later 
in the term.   
   
We are also running Learn to ride sessions for any 
non riders over the age of 4.   
   
Cycles and helmets can be provided free of charge.   
   
The sessions are running at Westgate Primary 
School, Langridge Way, Westgate, Morecambe, LA4 
4XF  
   
We are running these every day throughout the half 
term week and the sessions are FREE!   
 


